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Boil Water Notice issued for Peru water customers 
(KLZA)-- A boil water advisory is in effect for Peru water customers.

A motor at the community well failed earlier this week and repairs are required.
While the well is down, Peru residents are asked to conserve water. There is to be
no car washing or lawn watering.

Water is being trucked in from Auburn to Peru. Water must be boiled for one
minute before drinking and cooking.
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